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Hi Jennifer

The Forest Service appreciates the opportunity to provide comment on these very important
sources.  We find the materials submitted to be substantially similar to what we reviewed
previously.  Therefore we refer you to our earlier comment letter.  It is attached for your
convenience.

Thanks

Trent

Trent Wickman, PE 
Air Resource Specialist - MN, WI, MI

Forest Service
Eastern Regional Office    

p: 218-341-8646 or MS Teams
trent.wickman@usda.gov

227 Isanti St 
Duluth, MN 55803
www.fs.usda.gov 
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